
 

 

 

As a longstanding resident of Haywards Heath I first visited St George`s Park soon after work started 
and thought that if they could turn the, then, concept into a reality it would suit some people 
admirably. Little did I imagine that more than 15 years later I would find myself, a widower, and in a 
house and garden far too big to be just such a person.  Realising that the property was not going to 
get less demanding in terms of day to day management, and that my ability to negotiate the 
minefield of downsizing, was scarcely going to improve, it was time for a move. 

I was lucky to have friends living here already who were only too willing to show me round 
informally and thus get a good feel for the place. I would thoroughly recommend that any 
prospective new resident not only views the properties and meets the sales staff, but also takes time 
to simply wander round unescorted to get a flavour of the friendly atmosphere that exists and the 
appeal of the surroundings.  

My arrival was almost at the height of the lockdown, so far from ideal, but I soon managed to meet a 
few others for a chat whilst out walking and, as restrictions have gradually eased, have widened my 
activities to include swimming, croquet, bowls and Petanque .I have also organised an seemingly 
ever expanding group of friends who dine together on a Friday (Fish & Chip night) for nothing more 
than friendship and banter although a glass of wine also plays its part!  

In short I regard my move to St George`s as an unqualified success.  

Kate Wright, Sales and Marketing. Richard moved into one of our stunning penthouse apartments 
and settled in to Village life almost immediately which is wonderful.   
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Richard Wright 
My move to St Georges Park has 

been an unqualified success. 


